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Monday, December 5 • JV Boys Basketball Quarter Finals @ St. Anne 

Tuesday, December 6 • Varsity Boys Basketball Quarter Finals @ OLLV 
• Advent Confessions, Grades 6-8 

Wednesday, December 7 • JV Boys Basketball Semi-Finals @ St. Anne 
• Advent Confessions, Grades 3-5 

Thursday, December 8 • School Mass:  9:30am 
    Solemnity of the Immaculate Conception of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
    A Holy Day of Obligation 
• Varsity Boys Basketball Semi-Finals @ OLLV 

Friday, December 9 • Boys Basketball Finals @ BGHS (tentative) 

Our Lady of Las Vegas Catholic School 
3046 Alta Drive  Las Vegas, NV  89107 

Phone: 702-802-2323 Fax:  702-802-2324 School Website:  www.ollv.org 
Principal:  Phyllis Joyce Vice-Principal:  Monica Futryk 

OLLV SCHOOL INFORMATION 

LIFE TEEN:  Our high school aged Life Teen program offers the youth of our parish the opportunity to gather 
amidst their peers to explore the truth and beauty of their Catholic faith and grow in the love of Christ in a fun and 
relaxed environment.  We currently have two separate meetings:  every other Wednesday, called LIFE NIGHTS, 
where we explore different issues that are relevant to teenagers, and every other Sunday, called SOCIAL NIGHTS, 
where teenagers gather to build and strengthen community through various social activities.  All high school aged 
teenagers are welcomed and encouraged to attend!   

DECEMBER 14 - Advent Special DECEMBER 4  

DECEMBER 28 - No Meeting / Christmas Break DECEMBER 18 

JANUARY 4 - Immaculata:  Mary’s Role in Salvation History JANUARY 1 - No Meeting / Christmas Break 

LIFE NIGHTS  5:45pm - 7:30pm in the Gym SOCIAL NIGHTS  6:15pm - 7:45pm in the Gym 

JANUARY 18 - Immaculata:  Lost Ark—Sin & Salvation JANUARY 8 

During this past Year of Mercy, OLLV School 
contributed to the Coat & Blanket Drive with 
89 coats and jackets, 37 blankets and more than 
100 scarves, hats and gloves.  These items were 
given to the homeless and low-income families.  
Thank you to all those who donated to this 
drive, to the volunteers and to Ms. Daley for 
coordinating this drive. 
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NEXT WEEKEND’S SECOND COLLECTION 

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ,  
 
On the weekend of December 10 and 11, we will take part in the national collection for the Retirement Fund 
for Religious.  This annual appeal for retired religious, helps to educate and assist religious institutes in the 
United States to care for their elderly and frail members.  Nearly 33,000   sisters, brothers, and religious order 
priests, women and men who have consecrated their lives to serving God and the Church, will benefit from 
this collection. 

Pope Francis tells us, “Every consecrated person is a gift for the People of God on its journey.”  Many of us, 
myself    included, can recall special women or men religious who played meaningful roles in our lives.  Their 
support of our journeys often required great sacrifices. Most senior  religious worked for small stipends,    
leaving a substantial gap in retirement savings. As a result, hundreds of religious communities now struggle to 
provide adequate care for aging members.  

The Retirement Fund for Religious offers us an opportunity to support elder religious in this phase of their 
journeys.  While many continue in some form of ministry, others are frail and need assistance. Your gift     
provides vital funding for medications, nursing care, and more. It also helps  religious congregations to        
implement long-term retirement strategies that ensure both quality eldercare and continued service to the     
People of God.   

This is but one of many worthy causes in need of our  assistance.  I ask simply that you give what you can in 
thanksgiving for the faithful service of senior religious.  Won’t you please join me in supporting the             
Retirement Fund for Religious and in praising God for the gifts that consecrated life offers our Church.  
 
Assuring you of my gratitude and prayers, I remain 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

Most Reverend Joseph A. Pepe, D.D., J.C.D.  

Bishop of Las Vegas 


